
The FWHS Garden Club is selling a limited quantity of Tulip Sorbet  bulbs and Daffodil  Narcissus 
Goblet bulbs.  Individuals can also donate bulbs to the Garden Club to be planted around the 
building.    Daffodils are naturally DEER RESISTANT!!!  Tulips are in Warde Red and White! 

Please contact Mrs. Racioppo ( jracioppo@fairfieldschools.org) or Mrs. Kelly 

(lkelly@fairfieldschools.org) for information or ordering or donating by October 23th.  Cash or 

checks made to FWHS. 
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